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Year Mr Perry,

'lease find attached a final letter from the IPO, in response to your email of 10% January 2023.
‘ours sincerely,

\ndy

\ndy Bartlett | Deputy CEO and Director of Services
ntellectual Property Office | Concept House | Cardiff Road | Newport | South Wales | NP10 8QQ
el: +44 (0)1633 814993 | Email: Andrew.Bartlett@ipo.gov.uk
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2003,

Andy Bartlett
Deputy CEO and Director of Services

Intellectual Concept House

Cardiff Road
Property Newport
Office NP10 8QQ

Email: andrew.bartlett@ipo.gov.uk
Tel: +44 (0) 1633 814993

BY EMAIL ONLY TO:
Mr Richard Perry

richard@theperryestate.com

18 January 2023

Dear Mr Perry

Re: Richard Perry — enquiry about unblocking of the filing system to receive
my application

Thank you for your above titled email correspondence of 10 January 2023. This
matter has been passed to me as the Deputy Chief Executive of the IPO for a final
response.

I am sorry to learn that our previous responses have not satisfied you but | have
looked into this, and there is nothing further that we can do to resolve the issues that
you have raised. The IPO will therefore not correspond further with you on this
matter.

If you intend to take legal action against the IPO, court papers should be serviced on
the IPO via Treasury Solicitors, details of which are at the bottom of the following
web page: Government Legal Department - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk). We would
expect the appropriate pre-action protocols to be followed before any documents are
served.

Yours sincerely

NE.tile

Andy Bartlett
Deputy CEO and Director of Services
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From RP <richard@theperryestate.com>
To Andy Bartlett <Andrew.Bartlett@ipo.gov.uk>
Date 2023-01-1811:23

lear Mr. Bartlett.

‘hank you for email.

‘his is really very simple.

‘our office intentionally and maliciously blocked me from filing my work because I exposed a suspicion of organized crime being
arried out to undermine the patent system and the uk economy.

Ir. Moss has now been removed and mr cook informed me he had now accepted one of my recent applications for my fantail ties
nnovation. I am still awaiting a receipt for that application.

then asked if your office had now unblocked the system so that I can file my work as I have a lawful right to do.
nstead of confirming that you have now unblocked the system to avoid escalation of this issue your office has decided to reply with

'our email. This seems to be goading me into suing your office to prevent me from filing my work because your office is conspiring

iith the worldwide firms who are defrauding it. Your plan is to try and delay my work and destroy as much of it as possible which is
that criminals do.

‘herefore I will file criminal charges in my local magistrates court along with an interim injunction to order your office to unblock
he filing system so that I can file my work.

'lease accept this email as my attempt to negotiate and mitigate. I will wait 7 Days and if there is no cooperation I will be issuing
riminal charges for malicious mischief and deceit in relation to the filing issue.

'lease send my receipt for my fantail ties application.
11 your office needs to do is allow me to file my work - problem solved.
‘ichard Perry

In 2023-01-18 ©2:41, Andy Bartlett wrote:

Dear Mr Perry,

Please find attached a final letter from the IPO, in response to your
email of 10th January 2023.

Yours sincerely,
Andy
Andy Bartlett | Deputy CEQ and Director of Services

Intellectual Property Office | Concept House | Cardiff Road | Newport
| South wales | NP1 8QQ
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